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Six members of the SEAC YMG and their significant others attended the “Dream Big: Engineering Our World” 
premier event at the Denver Museum of Nature and Science that was organized by the local chapter of ASCE. The 
goal of the event was to inspire future engineers and bring engineering into the forefront of our culture by showing 
the community the impact of infrastructure on daily life. After the IMAX showing, students received BINGO cards 
with discussion topics to facilitate dialogue between current and future engineers. There was also a “Dress Like an 
Engineer” photo booth that highlighted the diversity of the engineering profession.


